Jaypee Infratech Limited

Written Representation to NBCC (India) Limited

The Hon’ble Supreme Court passed the order dated 05 September 2019 in the matter of Chitra
Sharma vs Union of India Secretary Ministry of Finance (Miscellaneous application n0.1122/2019
in W.P.C. No. 744/2017). The order states that “N.B.C.C. (India) Limited is willing to take over

the responsibility of preparing a revised plan so as to address the issues of all

aspirants/stakeholders. The concerned aspirants/stakeholders are free to make written
representation(s) to N.B.C.C. (India) Limited not later than one week from today, so that their
concerns can be taken note of by the N.B.C.C.(India) Limited whilst formalizing the revised Plan”.

In view of the above order, the concerned stakeholders are requested to submit written
representation of their concerns to N.B.C.C. (India) Limited on or before 12.09.2019. The Details

of NBCC are as follows:

Address: NBCC (India) Limited, Corporate Office, NBCC Bhawan, Lodhi Road, New Delhi
—110 003

E-mail Contact: jil.rep@nbccindia.com
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